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In regard HB3489, as the owner of a small woodland (100+acres) I am opposed to 

this bill.  This bill puts an undue burden on people like myself who want to keep the 

property in the family. Since I am now retired and the land was harvested when my 

parents were alive it will be another 20 years or so before it can be harvested again, 

the present system works well for me and others. The wildfire issue should be 

considered from a statewide issue since towns can burn too, 


